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5th Project Meeting, War in Films, in Turkey

1st EPAL of Karditsa, continuing its European course in 2022, despite the last-minute difficulties as three (3) students failed to participate in the mobility (two due to virus and one due to covid), traveled to Turkey for the European Erasmus + program entitled: "War in Films" and code 2019-1-PL01-KA229-064975_2. Two students (finally) accompanied by our school teachers, Gkouma Asterio and Simita Maria, involved in the 5th project meeting (the final one) which took place in Aydin in Turkey from 14 to 18 March 2022. The participating countries in this program are Greece, Estonia, Poland, Turkey and Belgium.
The main deliverable of the work is a film entitled "The violinist". The script of the film is based on the homonymous anti-war book "The Mozart Question" by Michael Morpurgo. This book is one of the three of its kind in the "WAR PLAYS" series. In this meeting the film was completed and in a short time after the appropriate editing that will be needed, it will be available for watching on our school channel on you tube.
This particular project due to the war in Ukraine became so topical that students from all participating countries, on the occasion of its title, decided to make a pun through the art of painting. So, they wanted to send their own message. A very moving and special moment which will be engraved deep in our memory.
We should also mention the cultural part with the visits to some world-famous sights. So, all these days we visited the Archaeological Museum of Aydin, the Museum of the Republic of Adnan Menderes, the Christian church which is dedicated to the Virgin Mary. Also, the village of Sirince, which is a well-known tourist destination. Of course, the most important moment was the visit to the archeological site of Ephesus. A place of incredible beauty, size and culture. A world-famous site dominated by the Celsus Library and the huge ancient theater.

With these strong images, with new friends from all the countries that participated and with a film that became topical due to the war in Ukraine, the 1st EPAL of Karditsa completed the mobilities for this Erasmus+ program which will surely be strongly engraved in the mind and the hearts of all the students and teachers who participated in his activities.
Note that all activities were carried out always taking into account the protection and hygiene measures against the covid-19 pandemic.
1st EPAL of Karditsa, has undertaken in the past and will continue to do so, innovative actions that contribute to improving the quality of education provided to our students. He has also made efforts to take advantage of opportunities that offer our teachers and students even more knowledge and experience, which will prove useful for their school work and personal life.


[image: image1.jpg][image: image2.png][image: image3.jpg]